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MEMORANDUM 

TSC-C 4-2021 

Subject: Greater Niagara Circle Route Committee Refinements 

Date: April 27, 2021 

To: Transportation Steering Committee 

From: Carolyn Ryall, Director 

 

Regional Council at its meeting held on December 17, 2020, approved the following 

recommendations of its Planning and Economic Development Committee:  

That Report PDS 36-2020, dated December 9, 2020, respecting Greater Niagara Circle 

Route Committee Refinements, BE RECEIVED and the following recommendations BE 

APPROVED: 

1. That the reporting structure for the Greater Niagara Circle Route Committee BE 

TRANSFERRED from Planning and Economic Development Committee to 

Public Works Committee;  

2. That this report BE CIRCULATED to Public Works Committee; 

3. That the Greater Niagara Circle Route Committee BE REQUESTED to make the 

completion of the Circle Route in north St. Catharines (Port Weller) a priority in 

their 2021 work plan; and  

4. That the Economic Development Division PROCEED to create tourism 

enhancement elements of the Greater Niagara Circle Route and provide a report 

to the Planning and Economic Development Committee in consultation with the 

Public Works Committee.  

This information is respectfully being submitted on behalf of the Greater Niagara Circle 

Route Committee for INFORMATION ONLY. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Carolyn Ryall, Director 

 


